Mental Health Update
Repeat of last week’s drop-in group announcement. 

The U.S. Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) has produced an informative booklet for parents and caregivers entitled: “Helping Your Children Navigate Their Teenage Years.”  The information is general, but certainly applicable to 9/11 families with older children facing ongoing bereavement issues.  The pamphlet offers tips and suggestions to help parents identify depression in their teens and a list of agencies offering help.  The pamphlet and other valuable mental health resources are available on the SAMHSA website.  http://www.mentalhealth.samhsa.gov/publications/allpubs/SVP-0013/SVP-0013ch8.asp
